
To    

All Students,       

 

 

 

 

My Dear Students, 

As you all are aware, both the Government of India and the Government of Tamil Nadu are 

taking various measures for the containment of the COVID-19 epidemic in the country.  

With the view to support the efforts of the Government and considering the value of life 

of the students, the University will remain closed till 3rd May 2020.   

Regarding reopening of the University you will be informed by 22/23rd of April 2020. 

You are requested to stay home and safe for attending your classes healthily on reopening. 

 

With Regards, 

Registrar 

 


